Woosley, Tom

From: Woosley, Tom

Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 1:14 PM
To:

Cc: ask epd

Subject: Lake Petit Inspection

Our records show ane report was sent to the Division in 2020 by Geosyntec. That report did not discuss an underwater
investigation.

Dallon Thomas (Tom) Woosley, P.E.
Program Manager

Safe Dams Program

404-651-8488



